SHADE TREE MINUTES OCTOBER 5 2021



Meeting opened 7pm

Attending, Roe Maio, Maria Grizzetti, Charlotte Zawacki, Paula Zeliff-Murphy Minutes of Sept 7, 2021 accepted as read on a motion by RM, second by CZ

Old Business

RM reported on tree purchase for Dell Rd. Trees cost \$300 @ so we plan to buy 30 trees which comes to \$9000. The request goes to town budget so we will not know until March or April of 2022. Reason for planting is that trees are traffic calming and help with drainage. PZ to submit our budget and Capital purchase to Dana Mooney ASAP. The previous tree purchase of \$300 per tree came from an estimate from a Nursery in Florida NY and Sunnyside agreed to match that price. When we get conformation for the \$9000, we will then do a letter to the homeowners along Dell Rd.

New Business

Ash trees at 48, 52 Linden Ave. PZ e-mailed to our zoning officer stating that we defer to the landscaper's opinion that they are indeed Ash Trees and that Shade Tree did not inspect the trees. Neither homeowner was home.

Fall Seminar, PZ confirmed with Ron Farr that Dec 7th is OK. PZ suggested using topics from the NJ Shade Tree Federation conference and also give us info on doing a hazardous tree inventory. We also want to include and invitation to the seminar in the Nov water bill and ask Brian McN. to put out the same invite on Nixel.

We received a permit requesting for tree removal at 11 Lenape Dr. RM, CZ and PZ will inspect on Oct 7 at 1pm and also look at CZ's trees.

No bill.

Meeting Adjourned 7:45 pm

Respectfully submitted

Sacrela ZelffMurphy
Paula Zeliff-Murphy